
	

November 29, 2016 
 
c/o Administrative Officer l 
Executive Committee of Council (Grants) 
Clerk’s Department 
Burnaby City Hall 
4949 Canada Way 
Burnaby, B.C.  V5G 1M2 
 
RE: Grant Application for Coastal Conference 2017 
 
Dear Executive Committee, 
 
On behalf of AIESEC SFU and the Coastal Conference 2017 Organizing Committee, I would like to 
extend an invitation to the City of Burnaby to support our upcoming student leadership conference. We 
are requesting your support in the form of a grant of $700 to help cover audio-visual and printing costs. 
 
AIESEC is the world’s largest non-profit, student-run organization. AIESEC develops today’s youth 
through challenging leadership experiences, international internships, and interactions with the global 
network. In partnership with businesses, government, and institutions of higher education, AIESEC has 
over 65 years of experience in developing students into globally-minded responsible leaders. 
 
Coastal Conference is a three-day annual conference that gathers the local AIESEC committees at SFU, 
UBC, and UVic for a weekend of professional and personal development. By the end of the 
conference, students are equipped with the necessary skills to become global leaders, and are ready to 
make an impact in the world, through facilitating exchange and beyond. 
 
With your support, Coastal Conference will be accessible to as many AIESEC members as possible by 
keeping the delegate fee low while still delivering a quality learning experience. This will contribute to 
social sustainability in the community by ensuring the diversity and inclusiveness of the conference 
delegation, and supporting the development of globally-aware youth leaders. In recognition of your 
support, City of Burnaby will have an opportunity to host a workshop at the conference, as well as 
receive verbal and written recognition on our website, social media and delegate package. 
 
Please find attached below further details about our organization, event, and grant request. If you have 
any questions or concerns, please feel free to reach out to me at jgu.aiesec@gmail.com or by phone at 
(778) 865-9398. Thank you for your consideration and we look forward to hearing from you. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Judy Gu 
Organizing Committee Vice President Finance 
Coastal Conference 2017 
AIESEC SFU  


	Letter

